
 

 
 
 

 

 

31 March 2023 

 

Dear parent/ carer 

Timetable Changes – April 2023 

 

I am writing to inform you of some timetable and teaching staff changes from 17 April 2023. As 

you are aware I will become permanent Headteacher after Easter. This means that Mrs 

Pennington-Chick will be Senior Deputy Headteacher next term. I would like to thank her for all 

her support and guidance since January and am pleased that we will continue to work together 

when she takes up her new role. 

 

Mrs Andrews (SENDCo) leaves us today for a new role closer to home. Mr Dudgeon will take 

over as Senior SENDCo and I know many of you have already met him at the ‘Meet the 

SENDCo’ evening last week. Mrs Jones (Head of Media Studies - Joint) is leaving us for a job 

outside of secondary education. Mrs Vincent will continue to work as the Head of Media 

Studies. In addition, Mr Davey (Maths) and Ms Fernendez (MFL) are also leaving. I would like to 

take this opportunity to thank them for their work at The Hamble School and I wish everyone 

well for the future.  

 

In April we welcome three new members of teaching staff – Mr Holley (MFL) returns to the 

school and Mr Ashworth (Science) and Mrs Parsons (English and Media Studies) will be joining 

us. As a result of the above staff changes 8-1 (Mr Davey) will now have Mr Holley as their tutor. 

Mr Holley knows the group well as he worked with 8-1 last year. 10-1 will continue to have Ms 

Young as their tutor but Mrs Vincent will join them as joint tutor. 10-3 will now have Mrs Bridges 

full time as she has extended her working days. 10-8 will now have Mrs Capers full time too. 

Due to Mr Dudgeon’s new role, 11-8 will work with Mrs Draga-Williams for their tutor 

intervention. 

 

Your son/ daughter will be able to view any timetable changes on Class Charts in advance of 

the new term. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support this term and 

wish you and your family a restful break over the Easter period. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss L Cambridge 

Headteacher (Acting) 

 

 

 

 



If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


